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October 22, 2012

Joe R. Rogers
3307 N 17" st
Milwaukee, W1 53206

Dear Mr. Rogers:

This is to netify you that a letter, dated October 16, 2012, was sent to you in error. That letter
referenced an incorrect premise address of 2020 N. Holton St. and trade name of “Rodrignez.”
The correct premise address is 3307 N, 17" St and the correct trade name is “D.O.C. Hauling

Service.”

Attached vou will find the correct letter referencing the correct premise address and trade name.

Respectfully,

Sy Hal ¢« Hoom 208 200 Wels St M
Bambeyr internabions



October 22, 2012

Joe K. Rogers
3307 N, 177 81
Milwaukee, W1 53206

Dear My, Rogers:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 1, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the
Common Council that your application for a Junk Collector {Truck) license for the premises located at
3307 N, 17" St (“D.0.C. Hauling Service”) be denied. The Committee made this recommendation based
on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, Uctober 16, 2012, the Common Council considered the Commitiee’s recommendation
regarding your applications.  On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committze’s
recommendation and denied your application for a Junk Collector (Truck) license based on your
nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that
may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of
Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall,

Respectiuily,

//WMES OWCTZARK
; Cify Clerk

ce! City Clerk’s Office — License Di ror
CCF 120498
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